
Chairman Beltz and the House Agriculture committee,  

 

The Independent Beef Association of North Dakota opposes HB 2139 in its current form. A 100% 
increase is excessive; however, IBAND acknowledges the rising operating costs and believes a 20% 
increase would be fair and acceptable. IBAND urges the committee to vote against the 100% increase 
and consider a 20% increase in the brand registration fee instead. 


